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The Kirtland Education Council was founded in 2008 as an advocacy group of
caring citizens to support the needs of children who learn differently. We
understand that all children learn differently and have unique educational
strengths and challenges. Kirtland Education Council has found that there is a
need to help families further the education of children who may not qualify for
traditional scholarship programs due to these challenges. One of the goals of
the KEC was to provide scholarships to qualified students who choose to
continue their education either in a trade/technical school or college.

The Kirtland Education Council is asking for your help through donations, so that
these talented students can have the gift of continued education. We
understand that post-secondary education empowers students to be successful
in their career goals. This gift of education will help these young adults in their
journey to grow and to have strength within themselves to go forward in the
world and make a difference. We encourage you to help us make that difference
in a child’s life; it will be a gift that will continue to grow!

The Kirtland Education Council would like to thank you in advance for your
generous donation and support of our scholarship program.

Sincerely,
The Kirtland Education Council

PLEASE ACCEPT MY DONATION TO THE KIRTLAND EDUCATION SCHOLARSHIP
PROGRAM.

1 GIFT OF $50.00
0  GIFT OF $100.00
U GIFT OF $500.00
1 PLEDGE OF $500.00 FOR FIVE YEAR TERM
U PLEDGE OF $1,000.00 FOR FIVE YEAR TERM
[ ANY AMOUNT WELCOME $
U FOR DONATIONS OF 3500 or more I would like to designate this scholarship
in honor of (person or cause)
NAME
ADDRESS
CITY STATE r
PHONE EMAIL

Please make checks payable to: The Kirtland Education Council and mail to 4420 Sherwin Road,
Franklin Building, Willoughby, Ohio 44094, Please, call Mrs. Blankenship with any questions at
440-488-9611.

Please note that all donations are tax deductible as allowed by 501¢3 law,



